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GOVERNENT OF WEST BENGAL 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Govt. Physical Education College for Women, Hooghly 
Rice Ressearch Station Campus, Chinsurah 
P.O. Chinsurah(R.S.) Dist- Hooghly. 712102 

Landline No: 26861080 
E.mail: principal.gpecwhooghly@gmail.com 

Website: http://gpecwhooghly.org 

Notice 

In terms of Government order Vide No: 356-Edn(U) dated 16" April,2023 
college will remain closed on and from 17" April, 2023 for a week or until further 
order whichever is earlier due to prevailing heat wave situation. B.P.Ed 1 
semester students are requested to keep vigilant on the college website and 
whatsapp group for message of the college in connection with examination 
related matter. 

Dated:17/04/2023 

Further all students are requested to report to the college on 23th 
April,2023 (Sunday). Normal classes will resume on and from 24th April, 2023 as 
usual, if situation permits. Guidelines/orders of the Higher Education 
Department Govt. Of West Bengal will be communicated, if required. 

All staff of the college are requested to attend and support college 
administration as and when required for office exigencies. 

Take plenty of water, avoid sun rays unnecessarily and take shower two to 
three times a day. Stay safe. Stay healthy. 
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